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Joint Human Resource and Building Committee Meeting 

October 7, 2021, 8:00 a.m. 

Members Present: Chairman Nairn, Porter, Chairman Berger, Canton, Mayor 

    

The meeting was called to order. 

Nairn reported that eight resumes for the part-time Zoning Inspector were 

reviewed/discussed.  The committees decided on a group of three from the submitted 

resumes.   Fiscal Officer will be setting up an interview schedule for the three candidates the 

week of Oct.11, 2021.  There was discussion of possibly the Street Commissioner being utilized 

as a future part-time Zoning Inspector.   

 

HR portion ended at 8:35 AM. 

 
 

_______________________________                            

Cindy Nairn, Chairwoman HR                                           

 


